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ICYMI: Heller Speaks About the 
No Budget, No Pay Act
 

(Washington, D.C.) – On the Senate floor today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) spoke about the No Budget, No Pay Act (S. 1981). It has been 1,112 days since the Senate has passed a budget. The No Budget, No Pay Act requires Congress to pass a concurrent budget resolution and related appropriations bills in order to receive pay. Pay is not awarded retroactively if Congress passes a budget after the deadline has passed.
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“Our national debt will reach $16 trillion before the end of the year, and the federal government’s unfunded obligations now total some $100 trillion.  Yet there will be no budget this year, just like there has been no budget for the past three.
“That’s why I’ve been advocating my No Budget, No Pay Act for nearly a year.  My legislation calls on the House and Senate to pass a concurrent budget resolution and the regular appropriations bill before the beginning of each fiscal year.  Failure to do so would result in the loss of pay until we take our jobs seriously and make these bills our legislative priority…”
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